
 

 
Dear Valued Customer 
 
 
 
 

Product replacement notice for Feig’s ID CPR30-USB,  
with a compatible reader ID CPR30+ 

 

FEIG ELECTRONIC GmbH is committed to continuously improve our RFID products with the goal of offering 
the market the best possible quality, performance, design, and availability.  

Due to the discontinuation of several components used in our HF Reader ID CPR30 we are forced to redesign 
this device and EOL the current version.  We are writing to inform you of the details of the last purchase and 
shipment below and to assure you that, while the newly designed device (ID CPR30+) will have some 
additional features, it will be 100% form, fit and function compatible with the current device. 

If you are using the “Reader Type” function out of the “Reader Info Command” you will need to update that to 
allow for the new reader type either via our new SDK or in your firmware settings. 

See the enclosed preliminary data sheet. 
 
Feig Part 
Number 

Device Description Last acceptance  
for POs 

Last Shipment 
 

3600.000.01 ID CPR30-USB HF Proximity 
Reader 

December 31, 2021 March 31, 2022 

 
Feig Part 
Number 

Device Description First Samples 
available 

Production plan 

6071.000.00 ID CPR30+ HF Proximity Reader January 2022 April 2022 
 

Please provide your last time purchase orders to us as soon as possible so we can make our last time 
purchases and get the needed delivery to accommodate your schedule. 

If you have any questions or if you would like to discuss this notice, please feel free to call or write to me.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Deborah Greenway 

EVP of Sales 

404 432 2661 

dgreenway@feig-electronics.com 
 
 
 

 July 21, 2021 


